

<b>OR Area 58 - FAILED Motions Summary</b>		
Date	#	Revised / Reviewed Nov 2017
<b>Sep-17</b>	1	Create an unfunded, non-voting YPAA Liaison at Area.
<b>Sep-17</b>	2	Fully fund Oregon PNC chair to the following PNC conference.
<b>May-17</b>	1	Move all Oregon Area 58 business meetings to Saturday at 8:00 AM.
<b>Nov-16</b>	1	Create North and South Young People in AA (YPAA) chairs in Oregon Area
<b>May-16</b>	1	To reduce area budget for Area officers' travel to area, regional and national events.
<b>Feb-16</b>	1	That Area send the balance of the budgeted \$3,200 to fund our Delegate to the GSC
<b>Feb-15</b>	1	To provide an Assembly feedback survey to the Host Committee.
<b>Feb-15</b>	2	When motion affects budget, finance should report if balance is under/over threshold.
<b>Sep-14</b>	1	To increase Corrections 2014 line by \$900.00.
<b>May-14</b>	1	Motion presenter must supply Districts and Area Committees with copy of motion
<b>Feb-14</b>	1	Allow any Area 58 member to speak for or against a pending motion during the debate.
<b>Nov-13</b>	1	To allow all funded Area Committee members a vote at Oregon Area Assemblies
<b>Sep-13</b>	1	That Area develop a prudent reserve Ad Hoc Committee
<b>Sep-13</b>	2	During elections, ask for availability for positions by a show of hands
<b>Sep-13</b>	3	To fund only Area Delegate or Alternate to Regional functions
<b>May-13</b>	1	That the annual budget more truly follow the Area Guidelines
<b>Sep-12</b>	1	Fund \$150 each for 5 CFC Regional Coordinators to attend 2 Area Assemblies per year
<b>Sep-12</b>	2	Have only 3 Area assemblies a year starting 2014, eliminating the November Assembly
<b>Feb-11</b>	1	Create a GSR/DCM scholarship to help them attend assemblies
<b>Feb-11</b>	2	Allow Area committee members who are also proxies to vote twice
<b>Feb-11</b>	3	Automatically eliminate former GSRs from the Area roster
<b>Feb-11</b>	4	Proposed creation of an ad hoc committee to look at financial reporting
<b>May-10</b>	1	Proposal to conduct Area inventories according to a list of pre-specified questions
<b>May-10</b>	2	Change the 12 & 12 to omit "of the opposite sex" from page 117
<b>Nov-09</b>	1	Propose the creation of a study book that covers Steps, Traditions, and Concepts
<b>Nov-09</b>	2	Propose that the seventh tradition be practiced at the Oregon Area assemblies
<b>Sep-09</b>	1	Ban display / sale of non-AA / non-AI-Anon literature and media at assemblies
<b>Nov-08</b>	1	Place a table outside the business meeting room for assembly related literature
<b>May-08</b>	1	Formalize practices related to ad hoc committees
<b>Feb-08</b>	1	Add a standing committee give-and-take as a Friday night event at assemblies
<b>Feb-08</b>	2	Proposal to create a technology panel for Oregon Area
<b>Sep-07</b>	1	Change the bank balance warning threshold from \$3000 to one based on expenses
<b>Nov-06</b>	1	Require tabling of motions with greater than \$500 in expenses (excluding seed money)
<b>Nov-06</b>	2	Eliminate practice of Delegate moving to Grapevine Chair at the end of their rotation
<b>Nov-06</b>	3	Propose that GSO create a pamphlet concerning bipolar disorder and alcoholism
<b>Sep-06</b>	1	Require 250 copies of any motion to be made available before business meetings
<b>Sep-06</b>	2	Assembly should take up non-financial and non-urgent motions in the order filed
<b>May-06</b>	1	Reimburse up to \$400 to 2007 PRAASA committee for 2006 translation expenses

<b>OR Area 58 - FAILED Motions Summary</b>		
<b>Date</b>	<b>#</b>	<b>Revised / Reviewed Nov 2017</b>
<b>Sep-04</b>	1	Cancel the panel "Christianity and AA" to be held on Sunday of the assembly
<b>May-04</b>	1	Close the area business meeting with the Lord's Prayer
<b>Feb-04</b>	1	Close the area business meeting with the Statement of Responsibility [Serenity, Lord's]
<b>Feb-04</b>	2	Change pie charts in the pamphlet "Self-Support: Where Money and Spirituality Mix"
<b>Sep-03</b>	1	To submit a letter in support of WACYCAA bid committee for Central Oregon
<b>May-03</b>	1	GSO website should have a registration/modification form for group registrations
<b>May-03</b>	2	Host committee for ICYPAA conference requests the use of Area translation equip.
<b>May-03</b>	3	Require an intervening period between two Area motions on the same subject
<b>Feb-03</b>	1	CCFC [Corrections] budget should allocate \$800 to fund the proxy voters
<b>Feb-03</b>	2	Propose that GSO website should not provide links to any other websites
<b>Feb-03</b>	3	Ban sale of non-conference approved literature in same room as Area business mtgs
<b>Nov-02</b>	1	Automatically include both Public Information chairs on the web committee
<b>Sep-02</b>	1	Ask candidates to stand when voting for elected positions (eliminate the roll call).
<b>Feb-02</b>	1	To form a standing Access committee